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9 March 2023 

Dear Northmead Public School families: 

 
 

 
 
 
  

         Mrs Anne Ezzy                Mrs Natalie Baumann            Ms Jessica McDonnell 
 Principal                 Leader | Learning Success        Teacher | Learning Success 
         Deputy Principal 
 

 

World Down Syndrome Day 

Tuesday March 21, 2023 is International Down Syndrome Day. It is a day to 
recognise that it is ok to be yourself and to celebrate the difference in others.  

To recognise this day at NPS we are going to be wearing our most amazing, 
colourful or mismatched socks to celebrate ‘Lots of Socks! on the 24th of March. 

We will be learning about what Down syndrome is, what it means to someone 
that has it, and what we can do when we meet someone that may look, or do 
things a bit different to ourselves. 

So, on the 24th of March, bring a gold coin donation and wear your most 
individual, fantastic socks with your school uniform.  

Let’s show that being different is a good thing and something to be celebrated. 

Money raised will be donated to Down Syndrome NSW to help support families 
and people of all ages who happen to have Down syndrome. 

Look forward to seeing you rock your ‘Lots of Socks’! 

Thank you,  

 
 


